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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

040/ f WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535

December 15, 1978

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Each year the FBI is enabled to more easily fulfill
its many responsibilities through the willing assistance
and good friendship of people like you. We are greatly
indebted to you for your fine spirit of cooperation and
extend our sincere thanks and appreciation. We hope that
your support of our efforts will continue in 1979 and beyond
and, on behalf of all of us in the FBI, I extend to you
our best wishes for a truly joyous Christmas and a New Year
filled with success and happiness.

With kindest personal regards,

Sincerely,
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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
Dot-PH BRISCOE STATE CAPITOL

GOVERNOR AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

December 15, 1978

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

I wanted to take the time to contact you relative to my recent appoint-
ment to the Texas Employment Commission.

As you know by now, I was unable to nominate your excellent recom-
mendation of Rudy Flores. This should in no way reflect upon the out-
standing qualifications of your nominee, and I assure you that it was an
extremely difficult decision to make.

I want you to know that your advice and recommendations will always be
welcome and I sincerely hope that I can continue to count on you in the
months and years ahead.

S ince~y

Governor of Texas
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(ur warmest wishes for a

joyous 11-o[M-ag seasor,

3-Dali LUOUZ&



-... d &4/1/: 11

l'IN,logral,10 US,\ Isel

*fif3192021~;

/05 4 83
/ Ir. 42\\9 ofc%*SM 4.3·z.

CS. 1 . Folwv*-_- 4 -~E
ZEELE.z..0 /3/5 6«B pux

7 2%65


